
ST. PIUS X CHURCH 	 REYNOLDSBURG, OHIO

The Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time
February 10, 2019

Bow low before the Lord who made us!

MASSES FOR FEBRUARY 11-17, 2019

Monday 
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 (FDY)	 	 Angelina Del Bove 
				      by Carmina Eramo

Tuesday 
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 (FJK)	 	 Ted Paulus by Rose Watterson

Wednesday 
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 (FDY)	 	 John Lukie by Doris Lukie

Thursday 
	  8:30 a.m. 	 (FDY) 		  Mass Intention for Mike Bergman 
				      by the Bergman Family

Friday 
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 (FDY)	 	 Deceased Members of the 
				      Gaus Family by Ann Gaus

Saturday 
 	 5:00 p.m. 	 (FDY)	 	 Lisa Summa by Mom and Dad

Sunday 
 	 8:30 a.m. 	 (FDY) 		  Living and Deceased 
				      Members of the Parish
 	 10:15 a.m. 	 (FRM)	 	 Nunziata Dambrozio 
				      by Cesidia Babusci
 	 12:00 p.m. 	 (FDY) 		  Tim and Nina Madrid 
				      and Family by Mom and Dad

COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS
 

For the Week of February 3, 2019:
Budget Requirements	  $	 17,500.00
Actual Offertory Received: 	 $ 	 11,461.37
Weekly Surplus (Deficit):	  $	 (6,038.63)

**EFT (Debit) Program:	  $ 	 1,046.00
Envelope Offering:	  $	  9,189.70
Cash Offering:	  $ 	 1,225.67
Total Offering:	  $	 11,461.37

Debit Program Participants: 		  46
Envelopes Used:		  264

For the Month of February 2019:
MTD Budget Requirements: 	 $	 17,500.00
MTD Actual Offertory Received: 	 $	 11,461.37
MTD Surplus (Deficit):	  $	 (6,038.63)

YTD Budget Requirements:	  $	 598,500.00
YTD Actual Offertory Received: 	 $	 621,996.01
YTD Surplus (Deficit):	  $	 23,496.01

NEWLY REGISTERED: Angela and Roman Gill; Mary 
Johns; Patrick, Christina, Dean and Natalie Himmelberg; 
Tesfalem, Mikalit, Ethan and Abigail Ellos; Mark, Erin, 
Michael and Nicholas Balazik; Matthew, Beth, Tristan and 
Damon Hanna

IN OUR PARISH

TAX LETTERS: If you need a letter showing your 2018 
donations to St. Pius X, please contact the Rectory office at 614-
866-2859. These letters will only be sent out if you request one 
this year.

EMAILS FROM FR. DAVE… If you have received 
an email from Fr. Dave asking you for a favor or your 
assistance in obtaining gift cards or iTunes cards for the 
sick, please be aware that this is a SCAM! Fr. Dave’s email 
was compromised. If you do get an email that doesn’t seem 
quite right, please do not act on it but contact the Rectory 
immediately at 614-866-2859 to notify the office staff. Thank 
you. 

PARISH MISSION: It’s coming! The Parish Mission is 
scheduled for Sunday evening March 24 through Tuesday 
evening March 26. So mark your calendars NOW! More 
information to follow. Watch the bulletin for additional details.

WIDOW/WIDOWER’S GATHERING: For we shall see you 
again.......John 16:22. A gathering for widows and widowers will 
meet Tuesday, February 28, from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Bride’s 
Room located in the church. Anyone who has lost a spouse is 
welcome and encouraged to join us. 

THANK YOU to all new and returning 
readers of the Catholic Times. Sign up TODAY 
or renew your subscription to the Catholic 
Times by placing your Catholic Times envelope 
with a minimum donation of only $17.00 (less 
than 39 cents per issue) into the regular Mass 
collection. Checks should be made payable to 

St. Pius X Church. If you donate electronically, you can still 
receive Catholic Times. Simply place your donation in an 
envelope marked “Catholic Times” with your name and drop it 
into the Sunday collection basket during February. As an 
evangelization tool, Bishop Campbell encourages all Catholic 
households in the diocese to receive and read our diocesan 
newspaper, the Catholic Times. You need the Catholic Times to 
keep up on all of the news throughout the diocese and the 
Catholic world.
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Capital Campaign Update 
Total Numbers as of February 6, 2019

Phase I Pledges 	 $	 2,947,751
Phase II Pledges 	 $ 	 762,963 
Total all Pledges 	 $	 3,710,714 	 Goal 	 $	 4,064,672 	 Balance Needed 	 $	353,958 
Total Cash Received 	 $	 2,525,898

Capital Campaign Accomplishments: 
•	 A New Latchkey building that is clean, safe and warm for all of our Students here at St. Pius X Church and School to use daily. 
•	 A New Youth Ministry Center that gives our treasured youth a place to gather, learn and live their Faith. 
•	 A Storage Area that saves the Church, School and all Ministries over $12,000.00 each year so they can spend these hard-earned 

funds in their programs and ministries.
•	 Six Additional meeting rooms for our Parish and Ministries. Having access to state-of-the art Audio Visual Systems to teach 

young and old about our Faith in Jesus Christ. 
•	 A Commercial kitchen that can feed 300 with ease. Many events scheduled the next few months like Pasta Dinners, Fish Fries for 

Lent, and Pancake Breakfasts on various Sundays after the 8:30 and 10:15 a.m. Masses
•	 A New Revenue Stream for our Parish to help defray all new operating costs for our New Build

December 23 we announced our new goal for our “Continuing To Renew All Things In Christ” Capital Campaign. That goal of 
$4,064,672.00 left us with $449,617.00 to raise. In five weeks, we have received $95,659.00 toward this new goal or a balance of 
$353,958.00. We have also received over $2.5 million in cash for the Campaign. Thank you all very much for your continued generosity. 
Continued communications with Joe Neville from Guidance In Giving is always filled with praise and surprise how well you all have 
supported our Capital Campaign. “So very generous” is what we continue to hear from Joe about our parishioners. He encourages 
all of us to stay on this wonderful path of ours. By spring, if our parishioners continue this process of giving from the heart, WE WILL 
start on the expansion of our Narthex. 

Father Dave, John Beyer and the Campaign Staff are asking all of our parishioners and friends to do three things. First, please 
continue to pray for the success of our Capital Campaign. Second, please be generous with your continued pledges. And third, 
continue to be an Ambassador by becoming informed and involved, enthusiastically sharing this information with as many people as 
you can, and encouraging others to become involved, and invite others to attend our functions in the New Hall. Please take the time 
to respond to the mailing we sent to all registered families. We have heard from 697 of our 2,059 registered families for Phase I. We 
have heard from 396 families out of 2,054 families registered at St. Pius X for Phase II. If you have pledged toward Phase I, thank you. 
If you have pledged toward Phase II, thank you again. If you have not pledged, please prayerfully consider a sacrificial pledge for 
Phase II. If you are able to increase the length of time for your pledge, please respond via email to jbeyer@spxreynoldsburg.com 
or drop a note in the offertory. If you ever notice any issue with your Capital Campaign billing statement or update letter, please 
give John Beyer a call at the Parish Office and these will be updated immediately. 

Please continue your support of our Church and School by your prayers and offertory tithing during our Capital Campaign build. 
Please be thankful for all that we have here at St. Pius X Church and School.
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LENTEN DAY OF PRAYER AND REFLECTION: Mark 
your calendars now for a Lenten Day of Prayer and Reflection 
being held Saturday, March 9, from 9:00 a.m.-2:30 p.m. in the 
Monsignor Funk Family Center. We welcome back to St. Pius 
Sister Joan Supel, O.P., who will be joined by Sister Louis 
Mary Passeri, O.P., as they lead us on a Lenten journey of 
prayer and discovery. Watch the bulletin for more details in 
the coming weeks.

VENI, A YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY GROUP AT ST. 
PIUS X: St. Pius X is starting a Young Adults' group! This 
group welcomes all parishioners between the ages of 18-35 
years old. Our first meeting will be Wednesday, February 27 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center! The group will be using the 
app “Formed," which is like Netflix for Catholics, and holding 
faith and fellowship gatherings regarding the material. Two 
of our young parishioners, Michael and Trinity Barber, 
will be getting this ministry off the ground. Please contact 
Michael if you are interested! You may get in touch with him 
via cell phone (330) 690-2101 or email (michaelfbarber93@
gmail.com) to receive more information and answer any 
questions you may have. Spread the word and hope to see 
you on February 27!

SPX INTRUCTIONAL BASEBALL and SOFTBALL
Registrations are on Friday, February 15, from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
in the St. Pius X School PAC Room (Door B). Cost is $50.00 
(includes hat, jersey and league registration fee). League: 
SPX teams are included in the Reynoldsburg Parks and Rec, 
Youth League. Ages: 6U – 5-6 years old 8U – 7-8 years old 
(boys-baseball, girls-softball)

FESTIVAL COMMITTEE… HELP NEEDED
Do you like to check Facebook frequently? We have the job 
for you! The festival committee needs someone to update 
the Facebook page with exciting information during the 
festival season. This flexible position will fit anyone’s busy 
schedule. We also need someone with skills to update our 
webpage with festival information. This can be combined 
with the Facebook job or could be a separate position. Let 
us know if you have computer skills! Please email or call 
Lorrie Croswell, festival secretary, if you have questions or 
are interested in the position. We’d love to welcome you to 
the committee! 614 337-1979 croswellpl@att.net. 
The festival committee is looking for one or two parishioners 
to help with corporate sponsorships and advertising. This is 
another flexible position that can be done when convenient 
for you. If you can make a few phone calls or mail letters, 
this may be your job! Perhaps you have fresh ideas for 
promoting the festival. Please contact festival secretary, 
Lorrie Croswell at croswellpl@att.net or 614-337-1979 to 
discuss your interest. The committee would love to welcome 
you!

GIRL SCOUT COOKIE SALES coming to SPX! Support the 
Girl Scouts of SPX Cookie Sales after all Masses the weekend 
of February 16 and 17. Purchase your favorite cookies for 
$4.00 per box and try the new S’Mores and Gluten Free 
cookies ($5.00). Don’t forget to donate boxes of cookies to 
support the SPX Military Outreach Program, sending Girl 
Scout cookies to our servicemen and women overseas! 
Proceeds from the cookie sale support SPX Girl Scout troops’ 
activities and events, including those that also benefit SPX 
Parish. Thank you for your continued support!

Once again, the SPX Men’s Ministry: The Armory invites all men of the parish family 18 years of age and older to join us for the 
13-week Spring Semester of That Man Is You! This is an interactive men’s program focused on the development of authentic, 
scripturally-based leadership in the modern world.

We are offering two different sessions: 
Year 1 – Becoming A Man After God’s Own Heart

Combining the latest science with the teachings of the Church and the wisdom of the saints, Becoming a Man after God’s Own Heart develops 
the vision of man fully alive. It makes an honest assessment of challenges facing men today and provides a practical path to transformation. 

Monday Evenings 7:00-8:30 p.m.

 --------------------AND --------------------

Year 4 – The Battle Over the Bride
The Battle Over the Bride enables men to take the next step in male leadership. 

By attaining clarity of thought and developing integrity of action regarding the Church’s vision of love and marriage, 
men are able to transform their homes into the foundation for a new springtime of Christianity.

Thursday Mornings 5:45-7:15 a.m.
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Both programs are free. A light snack or continental breakfast with beverages will be provided. 
Even if you have not been a part of That Man Is You! in the past, you are still welcome to join us!

If you have questions, please contact John Zacovic, 614-322-9473 or jzacovic@insight.rr.com for more information or you can register 
at www.paradisusdei.org/that-man-is-you.
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THIS WEEK AT SAINT PIUS X – FEBRUARY 11-17, 2019
Monday
  Kindergarten Screening	 PAC	 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.
  Walking With Purpose (Morning Session)	 Parish Center – Meeting Room	 9:30 a.m.
  Rosary for the Sick	 Church	 6:00 p.m.
  Women’s K of C Meeting	 Parish Center – Meeting Room	 7:00 p.m.
  That Man Is You! (Evening Session)	 Parish Center – Room A	 7:00 p.m.
Tuesday
  Liturgy of the Hours Morning Prayer	 Church	 8:00 a.m.
  Kindergarten Screening	 PAC	 8:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.
  Choir	 Church	 6:00-9:00 p.m.
  K of C Officer’s Meeting	 Parish Center – Meeting Room	 7:00 p.m.
  SVDP Meeting	 Parish Center – Room A	 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday
  Adoration	 Church	 7:30 a.m.-7:30 p.m.
  Knit/Crochet	 Bride’s Room	 9:30 a.m.
  Holy Hour with Reconciliation	 Church	 12:00-1:00 p.m. 
  Divine Mercy	 Tabernacle	 6:00 p.m.
  Home and School Meeting	 Library	 6:30 p.m.
  Walking with Purpose	 Parish Center	 7:00 p.m.
Thursday
  That Man Is You!	 Parish Center – Room A	 5:45-7:15 a.m.
  Liturgy of the Hours Morning Prayer	 Church	 8:00 a.m.
  Children’s Choir	 Church	 5:15-5:45 p.m.
  RCIA	 Parish Center – Meeting Room	 7:00 p.m.
  New Creation	 Church	 7:00 p.m.
Friday
  IBL Sign-Ups	 PAC	 4:00-6:00 p.m.
Saturday
  New Parishioner Sign-Ups	 Church	 After Mass
  Girl Scout Cookie Sale	 Church	 After Mass
  K of C District Free-
  Throw Competition 	 Gym	 7:00 p.m.
Sunday
  New Parishioner Sign-Ups	 Church	 After All Masses
  Girl Scout Cookie Sale	 Church	 After All Masses
  K of C Pancake Breakfast	 Parish Center	 After 8:30 and 10:15 a.m. Masses

ST. PIUS X HOSTING BLOODMOBILE: On Thursday, February 21, St. Pius will be hosting the Red Cross Blood Drive in the 
Parish Center. As always, the need for blood is constant and this is an excellent opportunity for you to help save a life with your 
blood donation. The Blood Drive will run from 1:00-5:45 p.m. Please feel free to call Kevin Martin at (614) 578-9355 or (614) 861-
5809 to schedule an appointment. After many years of service, Lee Brock is taking a well-deserved break from the responsibility of 
coordinating this drive. When you see Lee, please take a moment to thank him for his contribution and service to this organization.

IMPORTANT SPEAKER COMING TO SPX FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS: Laura J. Lewis, from The Ohio State University 
Suicide Prevention Program, will be visiting St Pius X on Sunday, February 17, 2019. In her presentation, entitled “Holding onto 
Hope: An Approach to Suicide Awareness and Prevention,” she will share with us how to talk with our children and loved 
ones about this serious topic. She will address risk factors, warning signs, and protective factors - all things that are extremely 
important to be aware of. Please plan on joining us in the Msgr. David R. Funk Parish Family Center from 6:30-8:00 p.m. This 
session is for ADULTS only.

COLLECTING PLASTIC BAGS: A white bin is located outside the front doors of the church for the collection of plastic bags 
and plastic table cloths. Bags that are ripped open cannot be used. These bags will be used to make tote bags that will be sold at 
the Craft Bazaar in November. The proceeds from the sale of the tote bags will be used towards various small projects around the 
church grounds.
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS SCHEDULE: FEBRUARY 16-17, 2019

Contact Us at schedule@spxreynoldsburg.com, or 614-
390-4718 for those who do not use internet/email. Contact 
schedule@spxreynoldsburg.com if you have any questions/
need assistance. The next Schedule run will be the first week 
in March 2019, which will cover April 1 through June 30. 

Reminders will be sent out as the time approaches. Feel free to enter your “can’t serve times” for this time period at your 
convenience. If you are having issues signing into MSP, please do not remain frustrated. Please contact Cyndi Williams at 
614-390-4718 or email cyndiw2000@yahoo.com. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS – H: (2) – Pulpit side/ H: (2) – Organ side C: (3) – Pulpit side/ C: (3) – Organ side

5:00 p.m. 
No Deacon

Brenda Beyer (PH-L), Valerie Hannahs (PC-PC), Linda Marcum (PC-PC), Caroline Berger (PH), 
Mary Lynn Cummings (PH), John Beyer (PC), Patti Sperry (OH), Norbert Stalica (OH), Megan Berger (OC), 
Regina Courey (OC), Dean Miles (OC) 

8:30 a.m. 
No Deacon

Cheryl Krolikowski (PH-L), Denise Trusken (PC-PC), Chris Vollmer (PC-PC), Sara Croswell (PH), Joyce Guth (PH), 
Regina Baughman (PC), Megan Resetar (OH), Dan Resetar (OH), Bob Briggs (OC), Gerald Cooke (OC), 
Michael Krolikowski (OC) 

10:15 a.m. 
Kim Moore (PH-L), Karen Kostora (PC-PC), Meghan Swails (PC-PC), De Ann Bukowski (PH), Gene Shultz (PH), 
Sara Bonacci (PC), Spencer Carey (PC), James Anzelmo (OH), John E Goetz (OH), Maureen Kelley (OH), Mindy Goetz 
(OC), Gary Heydinger (OC), Theresa Ogershok (OC), Karen Trainer (OC) 

12:00 p.m. 
Daniel Ficocelli (PH-L), Elizabeth Ficocelli (PC-PC), Jeanne Swisher (PC-PC), Vicky Mercer (PH), Mark Ficocelli 
(PC), Sandy Puet (OH), Tim Puet (OH), Dominic Nocera (OC) (sub req.)
Arlene Reel (OC), David Roby (OC) 

LINEN SCHEDULE: Lorrie Croswell

COLLECTION COUNTERS: Team 1 – Rose Crane, Don Neader, Mary Jo Neader, Bill Ulrich

10:15 A.M. LITURGY OF THE WORD: Denise Trusken  12:00 P.M. LITURGY OF THE WORD: Chris Vollmer

Lectors Servers Gift Bearers Greeters Ushers Romans 12:13

5:00 p.m. 
No Deacon

Leah Kelly
Becky Mihans

Jake Beatty
Abigail Davison
Carla Pena

NOT FILLED Dianne Einstein Mike Angle
Jim Beck
Ken Marr
Bob Munjas

Carol Summa

8:30 a.m. 
No Deacon

Tammy Baron
T.J. Bryan 

Avery Batts
Rowen Batts
Kyle Pitcock

Kimberly 
Favinger

Bob Briggs Joe Bauman
Ed Krause
Don McKenzie
Richard VanHorn

Nancy Majerus

10:15 a.m. 

Yolanda Holliday
Ed Holliday

Gabriella Anzelmo
Tiffany Delius
Shane Shultz

Amy Whetzel Therese Stevenson
Charles Stevenson

John Callahan
John Lyons
Gervase Ngalla
Brian Sauer

Ted Habak
Mary Habak

12:00 p.m. 

John Swisher
Randy Teynor

John Cassanos
Aaron Hampshire
Tyler Hampshire

Betsy Schmitz Vicky Mercer Wayne Wingard
Mary Ann Wingard
NOT FILLED
NOT FILLED

Dorothy Ficocelli 
Vince Ficocelli 



Adult Choir
WE ARE NICE PEOPLE LOOKING FOR OTHER NICE PEOPLE 

TO HELP US PRAISE GOD IN SONG!! 
AND WE NEED YOUR HELP

IN THE WORST WAY!!!

WE ARE IN NEED OF VOICES, Sopranos, Altos, Tenors, Baritones, 
Basses, especially men’s voices! THE NEED IS

CRITICAL! High School age and up!!!

We practice on Tuesday evenings from 7:00-8:30 p.m.
 in the church, and we sing the 8:30 a.m. or 10:15 a.m. Mass, 

alternating, month-to-month.
We are off in the summer. Please come join us. 

We have fun learning and we are getting ready for Lent and Easter 
with new music! We have alternative practice options 

if needed to make it easier to join.

WE DON’T WANT TO DO IT WITHOUT YOU!
IT’S A GREAT WAY TO MEET OTHER PARISH MEMBERS!

Any questions, call John Pottkotter at 614-501-0104 
or email me at pottkotterj@gmail.com

 

 



SAINT OF THE DAY FOR FEBRUARY 14

Saints Cyril and Methodius (Cyril: c. 827-February 14, 869; Methodius: c. 815-April 6, 884)
Saints Cyril and Methodius’ Story:
Because their father was an officer in a part of Greece inhabited by many Slavs, these two Greek brothers ultimately 
became missionaries, teachers, and patrons of the Slavic peoples.
After a brilliant course of studies, Cyril (called Constantine until he became a monk shortly before his death) refused the 
governorship of a district such as his brother had accepted among the Slavic-speaking population. Cyril withdrew to a 
monastery where his brother Methodius had become a monk after some years in a governmental post.
A decisive change in their lives occurred when the Duke of Moravia asked the Eastern Emperor Michael for political 
independence from German rule and ecclesiastical autonomy (having their own clergy and liturgy). Cyril and Methodius 
undertook the missionary task.
Cyril’s first work was to invent an alphabet, still used in some Eastern liturgies. His followers probably formed the 
Cyrillic alphabet. Together they translated the Gospels, the psalter, Paul’s letters and the liturgical books into Slavonic, 
and composed a Slavonic liturgy, highly irregular then.
That and their free use of the vernacular in preaching led to opposition from the German clergy. The bishop refused to 
consecrate Slavic bishops and priests, and Cyril was forced to appeal to Rome. On the visit to Rome, he and Methodius 
had the joy of seeing their new liturgy approved by Pope Adrian II. Cyril, long an invalid, died in Rome 50 days after 
taking the monastic habit.
Methodius continued mission work for 16 more years. He was papal legate for all the Slavic peoples, consecrated a 
bishop and then given an ancient see (now in the Czech Republic). When much of their former territory was removed 
from their jurisdiction, the Bavarian bishops retaliated with a violent storm of accusation against Methodius. As a 
result, Emperor Louis the German exiled Methodius for three years. Pope John VIII secured his release.
Because the Frankish clergy, still smarting, continued their accusations, Methodius had to go to Rome to defend himself 
against charges of heresy and uphold his use of the Slavonic liturgy. He was again vindicated.
Legend has it that in a feverish period of activity, Methodius translated the whole Bible into Slavonic in eight months. 
He died on Tuesday of Holy Week, surrounded by his disciples, in his cathedral church.
Opposition continued after his death, and the work of the brothers in Moravia was brought to an end and their disciples 
scattered. But the expulsions had the beneficial effect of spreading the spiritual, liturgical, and cultural work of the 
brothers to Bulgaria, Bohemia and southern Poland. Patrons of Moravia, and specially venerated by Catholic Czechs, 
Slovaks, Croatians, Orthodox Serbians and Bulgarians, Cyril and Methodius are eminently fitted to guard the long-
desired unity of East and West. In 1980, Pope John Paul II named them additional co-patrons of Europe (with Benedict).
Holiness means reacting to human life with God’s love: human life as it is, crisscrossed with the political and the 
cultural, the beautiful and the ugly, the selfish and the saintly. For Cyril and Methodius much of their daily cross had to 
do with the language of the liturgy. They are not saints because they got the liturgy into Slavonic, but because they did 
so with the courage and humility of Christ.
Saints Cyril and Methodius are the Patron Saints of: Slavic Peoples; Ecumenism



FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 FEBRUARY 10, 2019

DWAYNE R.

SPENCE
FUNERAL HOMES  

& CREMATORY
CANAL WINCHESTER 

PICKERINGTON 
ADJACENT TO SETON PARISH

614-837-7126
spencefuneralhome.com

Owned & Operated by the 
same family since 1859

CENTRAL LOCATION
403 E. Broad St. • 614-221-6665

NORTHWEST LOCATION
4661 Kenny Rd. • 614-451-5900

www.egan-ryan.com
GUARANTEED PREARRANGED FUNERAL PLANS

No Repair Too Large or Small  Lottery • Beer • Cigs
K1 KEROSENE

“The Original” REYNOLDSBURG SUNOCO
Domestic & Import Car Specialists • Certified Mechanics

Save 5¢ per gallon 7098 E. Main Street
up to 20 gallons Reynoldsburg, OH
w/ coupon ad

614-861-4222

Family owned & operated for over 40 years!
Bobby Dawes • Bill Dawes • Mary Beth Culbertson

Creating Healing Experiences Since 1855
5360 E. Livingston • (614) 861-6268

Schoedinger.com
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Pat Reade, CPCU
44 S. High St. 

Canal Winchester, Ohio 43110
614-837-5558

preade@inscircle.com
Homowners • Automobile   

Life • Commercial

Heating & Cooling, Inc.
HVAC Contracting:
Commercial • Industrial

907 Pike Street • 
P.O. Box 217, Etna, OH

740-927-5881 • Fax: 740-927-5821
jeffhall@airtimehvac.comOH LIC #20452

Community for Life
Wesley Ridge
Retirement Community

(614) 759-0023 2225 Taylor Park Dr.,
www.wesleyridge.com Reynoldsburg, OH 43068

Community 
for Life

Know. Understand. Care.

Continuing Care Retirement Community (CCRC)

(614) 759-0023
www.wesleyridge.com

2225 Taylor Park Dr
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068

Community 
for Life

Know. Understand. Care.

Continuing Care Retirement Community (CCRC)

(614) 759-0023
www.wesleyridge.com

2225 Taylor Park Dr
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068

Community 
for Life

Know. Understand. Care.

Continuing Care Retirement Community (CCRC)

(614) 759-0023
www.wesleyridge.com

2225 Taylor Park Dr
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068

James a. anzelmo

A t t o r n e y  At  L Aw

Parishioner

614-532-5123

Talk to us.
614.235.2815

sollerinsurance.com

Let’s have a frank 
conversation about 
your insurance.

PHONES
Rectory and Church Office,
  Fr. David J. Young, Deacon John Vellani, Deacon Jim Kelly (deaconkellyspx@gmail.com), 
  Michelle Carey, Leah Kelly, Judy Miller and Christina Zacovic....................................................................................................... 614-866-2859
Rectory Fax.................................................................................................................................................................................................... 614-866-1499
Cafeteria, Kim Laret..................................................................................................................................................................................... 614-866-1282
Latchkey, Beth Antommarchi..................................................................................................................................................................... 614-866-1848
School, Darren Smith, Principal................................................................................................................................................................. 614-866-6050
Children’s Center, Sharon Miller............................................................................................................................................................... 614-577-0826
Music Director, John Pottkotter.................................................................................................................................................................. 614-501-0104
Pastoral Minister and RCIA, Sr. Maxine Shonk....................................................................................................................................... 614-751-8815
Religious Education and Youth Ministry, De Ann Bukowski and Judie Bryant................................................................................. 614-864-3505

AROUND TOWN 

BISHOP HARTLEY HIGH SCHOOL invites everyone to the 26th Annual Luncheon and Style show, Saturday, February 23rd 
at Jefferson Country Club. Tickets are $40.00 for adults, $25.00 for Hartley students, and $15.00 for children under 12. Registration 
information can be found on the Bishop Hartley web site, www.bishop-hartley.org. This event is sponsored by David’s Bridal, 
Macy’s, Men’s Wearhouse, and Jamie Lawler of Premier Designs, Inc. For any questions or special requests, call Betsy Carfagna 
at 614-679-0033 or email betsycarfagna@yahoo.com. 

YOUNG CATHOLIC PROFESSIONALS brings together young adults in their 20s and 30s from across the city for speaker 
events, panel discussions and networking to foster Catholic identity, encourage community and inspire a call to action. Join us 
on Wednesday, February 20th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m. at The Jessing Center (7625 N. High Street, Columbus, OH 43235) for our 
Executive Speaker Series featuring Leah Darrow. Find us at www.ycpcolumbus.org or on social media to stay up-to-date on 
these and future events! 

WHAT CAN YOU DO to encourage and support religious vocations in the Diocese of Columbus? Did you know that the Serra 
Clubs of Columbus can help you do just that? The Serra Club is a lay International organization of Catholic men and women, 
whose mission is to foster vocations to the Priesthood and Consecrated Religious Life through prayer, programs and activities. 
To learn more or attend a meeting, please contact VP of membership Dan Martin at martin.32@osu.edu for the Downtown Serra 
Club or Ardith at amers@columbus.rr.com for the North Serra Club. Please feel free to visit with no obligations. Our website is 
serracolumbus.org.

JOSEPH’S COAT NEEDS YOU! The ministries of Joseph’s Coat offer hope to those struggling with material poverty. We need 
your hands and hearts to support this effort. Join us by volunteering to sort clothing donations or help with client check-out 
on Tuesday or Thursday, 6:00-8:00 p.m., and Wednesday or Saturday, 9:00 a.m. to noon. We also desperately need volunteers 
on Saturdays and Wednesdays, 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., in our furniture department to make calls and to help load and unload 
furniture and drive our trucks. CDL is not required. Joseph’s Coat is a family of volunteers helping families who need our support. 
Our mission is to answer God’s call to love and serve our neighbor by providing clothing, furniture and household goods to those 
who need them. Please join us! Please contact mahamsher@gmail.com or call 614-863-1371 and select the volunteer option. 


